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The Public Servants Association (PSA) is deeply shocked and saddened by the senseless killing of Mr Elona 

Sombulula, a dedicated 30-year-old prosecutor who was tragically gunned down in Ngcobo, Eastern Cape, 

earlier this week. 

 

Mr Sombulula, a capable legal professional who joined the National Prosecuting Authority (NPA) through its 

aspirant prosecutor programme in 2022, had already made a significant impact as a Regional Court Prosecutor. 

His death is not only a profound loss to the legal community but also a serious blow to the country’s justice 

system. The PSA extends its heartfelt condolences to Mr Sombulula’s family, colleagues, and the entire NPA, 

particularly in the Eastern Cape region. As one of the “rising stars” of the Prosecuting Authority, his commitment 

to upholding the rule of law and serving the public with integrity must be honoured through swift and decisive 

action. 

 

The PSA calls on law enforcement authorities to prioritise the investigation into this brutal act and ensure that 

those responsible are swiftly brought to justice. The safety of prosecutors and all public servants is non-

negotiable, and this incident underscores the urgent need for enhanced security measures to protect officials 

who carry out critical functions in our justice system. The PSA also offers support to its members within the NPA 

who are affected by this tragedy and urges the employer to provide psychological support to all staff impacted 

by this loss. 

 

Mr Sombulula’s life and service must not be forgotten. The PSA stands in solidarity with the NPA and all those 

who strive to uphold justice under increasingly dangerous conditions. 
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